From: Elizabeth Casey

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support HB2027-A
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 9:22:56 PM

I'm very opposed to a bridge in the State Scenic Waterway, and | support HB 2027-A. Please
note that members of one of the main neighborhoods which would supposedly benefit from
such a bridge were overwhelmingly opposed to it, the residents of Deschutes River Woods.
There are countless other residents in the Central Oregon area who would like to see the
beauty of the area described in HB 2027-A preserved.

Bend Parks and Recreation has been, and continues to be a highly aggressive organization
more on the side of the "development" interests in the Bend area. As many have said, "We
need more conservation in Bend, not more development.”

Please consider carefully what | have expressed in this letter.

Elizabeth M. Casey
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